CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 95-34

From: Mayor Stein
Date: April 19, 1995

Subject: FY96 Budget

Administration respectfully asks Council’s patience in delaying the budget schedule to allow
more time to prepare the budget documents.

Events have conspired to consume much of the budget preparation time normally available.
Specifically the compensation-classification study debate and personnel issues were
factors responsible for the delay.

Administration proposes that the budget introduction be delayed to a special meeting on
Monday, May 1 to precede the budget worksession now scheduled on that day. Council is
asked further to authorize a public hearing on the budget ordinance to be advertised for
Monday, May 8 to bring the process back on schedule.

Johnt. Stein, Mayor




